
From: Drsuhani Raj [mailto:

Sent: Friday, 10 December 2010 11:52 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: feedback 

 

Hi Kathleen, 

Ya this is very good if you are thinking about the regd given to students who have done their 

degrees from enlish speaking countries.We need alot of nurses and some students working in 

hospitals are really very best at providing care to the patients during their placements and its a 

right step if you will take.University should take the IELTS exam during enterance of couse 

not when they done their whole course because it is not an easy course that a normal student 

can do.So ,i strongly agree to give opportunity to the nurses who studied in Australia  and 

other english speaking countries. 

thanks 

Kind regards 

Dr.Suhani 
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